
I’m pleased to announce Bryan Queen will be joining the News 13 team as 
our News Director. It’s a homecoming for Bryan, who is from North 
Carolina.


Bryan has been the News Director at Sinclair’s WHP in Harrisburg, PA, for 
the last 7 years, where he has consistently innovated to adapt to the 
changing news landscape. Bryan has shown he excels at leveraging our 
strategies to serve the community and drive ratings. His team in Harrisburg 
has been distinctive in showcasing the big story, investigative emphasis, 
drone use and multiplatform content coverage.


Bryan has also worked as a News Director in multiple markets in the 
Carolinas, Rochester, NY, and he spent 7 years with NBC news in various 
capacities. Bryan has been recognized throughout his career with a variety 
of awards. 


He’s excited to return to the area. “North Carolina is home, and it’s 
wonderful that my journey brings me right back to where I started,” Bryan 
said. “It will be great to work with this talented team on impactful stories 
for Western North Carolina.” 


As a Western Carolina University graduate with a BA and MA, Bryan began 
his career at WLOS.


